
 

 

For Immediate Release – 4 January 2012 
Ref. #001/12 
 
 
 
 
 

The Manager 

Australian Securities Exchange 

Company Announcements Office 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney   NSW    2000 

 

Dear Sir 

Takeover of Adelaide Energy Limited – Compulsory Acquisition 

We enclose a copy of an ASIC Form 6021 (Notice of Compulsory Acquisition following takeover bid) 

dated 4 January 2012 (Notice) and an accompanying cover letter to be sent to the remaining 

shareholders of Adelaide Energy Limited in accordance with section 661B (1)(d) of the Corporations 

Act 2001. 

The Notice was today lodged with Australian Securities and Investments Commission. 

The Notice and covering letter will be sent today to those shareholders of Adelaide Energy Limited 

who did not accept the takeover offer before the closing date of 22 December 2011. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Cathy Oster  

Company Secretary  
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